May 6, 2004

Dear Landlord,

This letter is in regard to my patient, Jane Doe.  Jane is a 19 month-old girl who lives at 000 AUDUBON AVENUE, APT. 00, NEW YORK, NY, 10000.  I am writing to request that you place window guards in each window in Jane’s apartment so that Jane is not without required injury prevention devices.  Window guards are known to prevent falls from windows which may lead to serious injury and/or death.    

The NYC Health Code requires that all apartments with children under 10 years of age have window guards in each window.  According to Jane’s mother, a petition has been made to the super and denied for placement of window guards on all windows.  As a result, this is putting Jane and her family at great risk in terms of her health.

The absence of window guards on all windows is in violation of the health code.  I request that you immediately remedy this problem by placing the required window guards in Jane’s apartment.

Please feel free to contact me at 212-342-3060 if you have any questions.

Thank you for your time and consideration with this matter.









Sincerely,









Dr. John Smith,









Pediatrician

CC: Family

       Medical Record

WINDOW GUARDS 

Landlords of multiple dwellings in New York City must install government approved window guards in each window in any apartment where a child ten years old or younger lives. Tenants are required to have such guards installed. In other cases, landlords are required to install window guards provided the tenant requests them. Windows giving access to fire escapes are excluded. Protective guards must also be installed on the windows of all public hallways. Landlords must give tenants an annual notice about their rights to window guards and must provide this information in a lease rider. Rent controlled and stabilized tenants may be charged for these guards. (NYC Health Code §131.15)
